
After review, the program committee offered the following justification: Abstract provided 
insufficient evidence for features to be impact craters, such as how such features are so 
common (when impact craters on Earth are rare due to geologic processes), or evidence of 
shocked minerals at or near the sites. Abstract also violates Planetary Crater Consortium rule 
about closely related abstracts from the same person or research group.  

 


